
 

 

Winter Newsletter 
• Great to see use of our new bike shelter with the fine weather we've had on return to school in 

Park NS. You're setting a great example to younger pupils 
boys! #greenschoolsireland #greenschoolsire 

• We are enjoying 4 weeks of zumba dancing in Park NS with April. Lots of fun, stretching and 
movement to some popular tunes. We can't wait for more next week. 

• Our junior class have been doing work on "spotting" their feelings in lessons in Park this week 
with lots of art and discussion. Maith sibh a phaisti! 

• Hot lunches are back in Park!  We are thrilled with our new local supplier in Youghal, 
delivering hot nutritious meals free of charge to pupils every school day. Great feedback from 
pupils. We can't wait to try out next week's menu.  
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